
 

 
Rotary Club of Orangevale 

District 5180 

July 7, 2023 Meeting 

 

 
Welcome on Zoom 
Bob Kurtz in the corner 
 

Guests 
-- Ann brought her caregiver Mayln  
--Jake Buckley of Buckley Heat & Air 
 

Announcements 
--David– Gave gifts to two board members who were not at the Demotion Brad & Jeff  
--Bob– Bob shared the good news that his latest scan shows all is clear of cancer!  Yippee!!!  God Bless you!  
--Mairy– Presented two PHF (Paul Harris Fellow awards).  First was Dianna who is so generous with her time 
on behalf of the club donating canning goods, breakfast goodies.  She is an avid Paddle Boarder who fiercely 
believes in the value of children wearing life preservers and of course was the biggest hit at a recent gathering 
at Christian Brothers HS for at-risk homeless kids with her cotton candy machine!  She received her second 
PHF.  Next was Patty who as a cancer survivor is very involved in Relay for Life, RYLA, and has brought two 
young people forward to be RYE outbound exchange students.  She received her PHF+1. 
--Dennis – Backpacks and school supplies are DESPERATELY needed this year.  The need is 700 backpacks and 
as of last week they had under 100.   Please, please help.  Our local kids need us. 
-- Jake Buckley –Jake came to the club to present a check for $500 for the Charitable Fund on behalf of his 
LeTip Group.  Jake is the youngest son of former members, Brian & Karen Buckley who now live in Georgia.  
Jake took over the family business.  He is a terrific man and an excellent business man.  Thank you! 
--Ann – Shared that she will be moving to Minnesota in the future.  She is hoping she can bring Clyde.  Also, 
she is going to be a Grandma!  More information to follow. 

 
Vocational  
 Rob got up to share why he believes the Vocational talks every week are so important.  He also shared 
that each speaker has 5 MINUTES…not 6 or 9….  Be prepared and don’t stop to answer questions until the end.  
If you need the laptop, make arrangements the week before.   
 

Prospector 
 Deanna was all smiles as the bell has been returned.  She also shared that the Open House is this 
Saturday, July 15 from 11-4 for the new Orangevale History Museum.  Please come and support!  Her 
questions had to do with the history of the Orangevale area since its inception in 1888.  It was really fun and 
informative!  Thank you. 
 



 

 
Speaker –Not –Assembly Instead 
 
Don oversaw the first club assembly for the new Rotary year.  Each chair took a few minutes to update the 
club on plans for the next quarter or two.  Remember every member is expected to help in some way.  It 
doesn’t mean you have to do every project, but you must do something for the betterment of our community.  
That’s why we as a club exist.  So decide where your passions are and get involved! 

 
Raffle 
 With 8 balls and $50 in the pot Kirk managed to find the… orange one!   Yippee! 

 
Thought for the Day 
 “Ripples…  When you create a difference in someone’s life, you not only impact their life, you impack 
everyone influenced by them, throughout their entire lifetime”.               ---Go Make Waves   
 

Next Week 
--Greeters – David & Joni 
--Invocator – Jim 
--Vocational Speaker – David 
--Speaker – Derek Clark of The Boardwalk & Palm Tree Brewing 

 
 
  

 
 
  



 



 
 









 


